Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District
PO Box 9038
Chandler Heights AZ 85127
Office 480.988.2731
Fax 480.988.4015

chcid@chcid.org
Office Hours — Monday through Friday 9am -Spm

A public meeting of the Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District was convened on Wednesday March 7, 2018 at 26651 S Valencia. Directors
Vance Godwin, Thomas Wright, Ella O’Neill, Gene Rose, Field Manager Alfonso Garcia, and Recording Secretary Terry Allen were in
attendance.

Call to Order/Pledge of Allegiance
>  The meeting was called to order on Wednesday March 7, 2018 at 7:04 p.m.

Call to the public
»  Jason Moss was in attendance to discuss a meter for his property

Old Business
> February 2018 minutes were read and approved.
>  Hodsden Parcel Proposal. Thomas Wright motioned to accept the Hodsden Parcel Proposal to purchase the land from the Hodsden
Family Trust at $3.00 per sq. ft. ($4,441.28) plus all closing costs. Ella O’Neill seconded the motion. The motion was passed.

New Business
»  The San Tan Southwest LLC easement was discussed.

Action Items
»  Office will research Moss property for prior meter

> Office will contact Jason Moss with re-zoning info
> Office will contact Title Company about purchase of Hodsden Parcel
»  Tom will speak with Hodsden family

Adjournment
»  Thomas Wright motioned to adjourn the meeting.

»  Ella O’Neill seconded the motion.
»  The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 p.m.
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